
Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen

Meeting Minutes: February 3, 2020

Attendance: Chairman Gene Chandler, Selectman David Patch, Selectman Vicki Garland

Visitors: August Vincent

Reporters: None

 

Meeting opened at 03:45 PM.

 

Selectman Patch made a motion to deny the requested road waivers of the Ledges of Attitash (3RT302-
53-R00) as the road and driveway layouts appear to negatively impact safety and maintenance. 
Selectman Garland seconded the motion. Motion was unanimously approved. Chairman Chandler 
placed a call to Burr Phillips, PE CPESC of Civil Solutions to notify him of their decision.

 

The Selectmen explained to Mr. Vincent (candidate for Selectmen) a little bit of what the Selectmen do 
at their meetings.

 

The Selectmen reviewed building permits, signed letters and checks throughout the course of the 
meeting.

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 04:35 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

Brenda Medeiros, Sec.


